City of Gonzales

ADDENDUM NO. 4
Industrial Sewer Collection System Project
07-31-2024

The following changes additions and clarifications are hereby made part of the contract documents for the
above referenced project and shall be taken into account in the preparation of all proposals and the
execution of all work. This Addendum shall be signed by the Bidder, be attached to submitted bid and
acknowledged on the bid forms. All changes, omissions, additions and alterations in, on and to the Contract
Documents and Specification will apply to proposals made for the execution of the various parts of the
work affected thereby. In cases of conflict between the Plans, Specifications and this Addendum, this
Addendum shall govern.

Changes to Bid Documents:
1. Supplemental information for bid preparation:

a. Existing 12-inch VCP sewer as-built plans can be accessed via this link,
https://mnsengineers.box.com/s/6lh2r8j5emosqu19pfd0fi8tdoen4hf4

2. Bid opening date remains the same: August 6, 2024, at 2:00 pm local time.

This Addendum has been sent to all “bidders of record”. If there are questions regarding this addendum
or bid, contact Megan Panofsky of MNS Engineers, Inc. via email at mpanofsky@mnsengineers.com.

Thegorfnofley

Megan Panofsky, Program/Construction Manager

Bidders shall acknowledge receipt of the Addendum by signing and dating below and returning the
Addendum with your sealed bid

Bidder’s Authorized Representative Date

End of Addendum 4




